## Memorandum of Agreement

between

The Ann Arbor Administrators Association

and

The Ann Arbor Board of Education

The Ann Arbor Administrators Association and the Ann Arbor Public Schools Board of Education agree on the following:

- Christopher Roberts and Jennifer Daddow have served in both their Assistant Principal role and Lead Principal role since July 2021.
- As compensation for the extra work, each will be paid a stipend of \$3500.
- The Lead Principal roles have now been filled with Interim Principals. Should there be a
  need in the future to have them serve in this capacity, an additional stipend will be
  negotiated.

This Memorandum of Agreement constitutes the entire understanding and agreement reached by the parties with respect to this matter, and is not precedent setting as to the master contract or the policies of the Board of Education of the City of Ann Arbor.

ANN ARBOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS	ANN ARBOR ADMINISTRATORS ASSOCIATION
Shonta A. Langford	Jason Skiba
Executive Director of Human Resources	AAAA President
10/11/2021	10/11/21
Date	Date